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We are already paying $5000 a year in tolls and when the tolls commence on the M4 over 10% of 
our wages will be spent on tolls a year.The cost of living in the outer west is high and it seems that 
anyone living out here is penalised by having to pay excessive amounts of money to get to work. 
We have no choice but to drive as there is limited public transport or safe cycleways available in 
our area. 


